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The meeting of representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration led by Director Mr. Željko
Obradović, and representatives of the Faculty of Civil Engineering University of Sarajevo- Department for
Geodesy and Geoinformatics, led by the Head of the Department prof.dr. Admir Mulahusić, was held in
the FGA premises on November 27, 2023.

The meeting was held on the occasion of continuous cooperation and communication between two
institutions and the signed Agreement on Business cooperation from 2022. Namely, the Agreement’s
purpose is the cooperation between signatories in the scientific and research field, educational activities



and mutual respect.
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